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*s January 30th ^^26

■

General Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G. 

McGill University,

Montreal,
Dear Sir Arthur;«

I am in receipt of a letter from

to you and I regret very 

about Lindsay. 
I have written to the Commissioner 

expressing my regret and stating that I was writing to 

Lindsay and to the Bank Manager at Edmonton 

and I hope there is no more behind this.

Commissioner Starnes addressed

much that you have been put to this bother

in the matter,

With your permission I will keep the
le ters in my file for reference.

Yours sincerely,
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